
Welcome to 

Year 3. A warm welcome from Mr 

Anthony, Miss Boswell and 

everyone at St Thomas’ C of E 

Primary Academy. 



Your New Teacher. 

Hello current Year 2 and September’s Year 3. As you may already 

know, I will be your teacher for next year. I am very much looking 

forward to welcoming you back in September and I cannot wait to get 

our year started. We have lots of exciting learning opportunities for 

you and I am looking forward to showing you what life is like in Key 

Stage 2. There will be some changes, but you do not need to worry, we 

will get through them together as a class. I have attached a task for 

you to complete at home and think about over the summer holidays. I 

hope you enjoy it and I look forward to meeting you all very soon. 

Enjoy the summer, Mr Anthony. 



Your New Key Stage. 

The Year 3/4 locker area. 

This is the area you will now 

keep your coats and bags. 

The Key Stage 2 

playground is where you 

will now enjoy your break 

times and lunch times.

Your new classroom will be 

the current Year 4 

classroom. 



– I have attached a superhero task for you to do. You can discuss 

how you feel about moving into Year 3 with your parents if you 

would like to. 

– You can colour in the superhero and draw your own face on the top. 

You can then cut this out and morph yourself into a superhero. You 

can then complete the sheet and share it with your parents. 








